
 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

State of Connecticut School Construction – Construction of BOE Central Offices at 

424 Chapel St 
New Haven Board of Education 

4/7/2025 

Funding request: Total Project: $8,812,912.67 – State $5,980,442.54 - Local 

$2,832,470.13 

 

The proposed project relocates the BOE Central Offices from 54 Meadow St to the 

second floor of 424 Chapel St and constructs an auxiliary parking lot on nearby CT DOT 

land. The proposed project fits out approximately 22,000 square feet on the second floor 

of 424 Chapel for various BOE Central functions. 


